
PUBLIC NOTICE 
REQUEST FOR TRIMMING 

QUOTES
The Town of Orrock is seeking right-of-way tree/brush 

trimming & removal quotes, for certain areas of the 

township. 

The Trimming RFQ and location maps can be obtained 

on the township’s website: 

www.orrocktownship.com/2022-tree-trimming or by 
contacting the township Clerk:

clerk@orrocktownship.com.

Quotes are due by Monday September 26, 2022 at 

5:00PM and may be returned by Mail:  Orrock 

Township, Attn: Trimming Quote, 26401 - 180th St. 

NW, Big Lake, MN 55309  Email: 

clerk@orrocktownship.com 
/s/ Chris Weber 

Clerk Orrock Township 

POSTED ON - August 25, 2022-September 26, 2022


